Norton, Brian
.

From: Richard Block <rblock31@charter.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:51 PM

To: Norton, Brian

Subject: [External] Re: City of Riverside Planning Case P12-0601, P12-0697 and P12-0698
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Thanks for sending me this. And thanks to those who worked to make the project better. It's still not a good project -
still too much grading throughout the project -- but is now substantially improved over the original version. It appears
to be good enough so that Friends of Riverside"s Hills can drop its opposition.

Richard Block for Friends of Riverside's Hills

On 2/19/2016 4:44 PM, Norton, Brian wrote:
Good Afternoon Mr. Block —

Please find attached a Planning Commission Case for March 03" for a Tentative Tract Map, Rezone and
General Plan Amendment. Please let me know if you have any comments.

Thank you

Brian Norton

Senior Planner

City of Riverside

Community Development Department
Planning Division - 3" Floor
951-826-2308
bnorton@riversideca.gov



